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_________________________________________________ 
 
 A duly noticed Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Sleepy Hollow 
Fire Protection District was convened at 10:00 a.m. on August 9, 2014 at 1317 
Butterfield Road, San Anselmo, California.  A quorum was achieved by the presence of 
each of the three Directors of the District, namely, Frank Berto, Thomas Finn, and 
Richard Shortall.  Frank Berto, as President, presided as Chairman and called the 
meeting to order.  Thomas Finn, as Secretary, recorded the proceedings. 
 

A videotape of the Meeting may be found at: 
   
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BNOMn_-aCDg&feature=youtu.be 
      

 At the Meeting, the Board took the following actions: 
 

• Passed unanimously a resolution authorizing Director Richard C. Shortall to 
serve as the District’s official spokesperson with respect to media inquiries 
regarding the terms and conditions upon which the District may participate in 
a rebuilding of the Sleepy Hollow Homes Association’s community center. 

 
Since there was no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion 

made and seconded, the Meeting was adjourned at 10:20 a.m. 
 
 

_______________________ 
 Thomas J. Finn, Secretary 

  
 
 


